
This booklet 
contains tasks to 
do at home for 
the next 9 weeks. 
There are no 
tasks for 
December 
because we feel 
that as this is a 
very busy time in 
school and at 
home all of us 
would appreciate 
a break from 
home learning! 
It contains a 
variety of fun 
activities for you 
to do with your 
child. 
We expect your 
child to share a 
reading book 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Try your best and have fun! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



with you daily 
and practise 
saying and 
blending the 
sounds on their 
sound fans. These 
will be given out 
in week 4/5.  
Please bring your 
completed 
homework 
activity (if 
applicable) in to 
show us on 
Wednesdays. If 
you want to bring 
in a photo of you 
doing one of the 
activities that 
would be lovely. 

 



Week 1 (w/c  
17 Sept) 
Bring in a 
photo of you 
when you 
were a baby. 
(please make 
sure it is 
named!) 
Week 2 (w/c  
24th Sept)  
Draw a 
picture of 
your Year 6 
buddy or a 
new friend 
you have 

Week 4 (w/c  8th Oct) 
Show someone your sound fan. 
Can you put any of the sounds 
together to make words? 
Week 5 (w/c  15th Oct) 
Have a go at the following game 
and practise your counting, 
ordering and recognition of 
numbers to 10. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-
to-count/gingerbread-man-game 

 
Week 6 (w/c  5th Nov)  
Make a firework picture. Can you 
include 10 different colours? 

 
 

Week 7 (w/c  12th Nov) 
and Week 8 (w/c  19th 
Nov) 
Make a junk model of 
anything you like using 
bits and bobs you can 
find at home. (the family 
recycling stash is a good 
place to start  

looking!)Be ready to 
tell us all about it in 
class. 
Week  9 (w/c  27th Nov) 
Write your name (and 
surname if you can!) as 
beautifully and 
creatively as you can. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/gingerbread-man-game
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/gingerbread-man-game


made at 
school. 
Week 3 (w/c  
1st Oct) 
Collect and 
bring in some 
natural 
autumnal 
things that 
we can use to 
make a class 
autumn 

collection. 
 

 We hope you have enjoyed this 
term’s homework. Have a 
lovely holiday and keep 
reading!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


